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25/05/2021  07:57:342021/1527/P OBJ J. Prooth 31 Elsworthy Road, London NW3 3BT

From long experience in this borough, whenever there is a proposal of  a 'basement development', I feel 

dread.

a) Is it necessary and what are the consequences:

b) Disruption to the area and the neighbours.

c) Disturbance - to the foundations and general impact on properties -  in turn leading to 

                           land heaving/sinking if not not noticed at first - appears within a space of

                           a few years.

Unfortunately I have and am suffering from this (and not the only one), only find out that The Planning 

Department at Camden Council are not interested.

I therefore suggest that in this borough planning permission for these basement extensions are banned.
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